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Title: Mr.
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Phone: 8435094605

Email: wayne2121@comcast.net

Affiliation: Constituent
Message:
Rather than raising taxes on fuel, why not tax trailers on non commercial trailers. Every state I 
have lived in requires license plates.  It is not a requirement here.  Our state could collect 
substantial revenues by requiring them to be licensed.  To be clear on this I am talking about 
trailers being pulled behind pickup trucks.  If you think about it, they put wear on our highways.  
Just a thought that should be looked into for sure. 


